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Dear Man: 

September 27, 1999 

Thank you for sending me the ICI's recent research paper on trends in the total 
cost to shan'holders of invcstil'lg in mutual funds. As you know, 1 continue to believe L~at 
we should ma~~ ev~ry effort to increase investor understanding of me effect that fund 
cost::; can h<lve 0n an investor '.,; return. While llJlderstanding fund costs at the individual 
fund level is imporlant. I also think that it I~ u~eful to understand overall trends 111 mutual 
fund costs. I wcicom:: yOUl vic.vs on this subje,:t and appreciate your keeping Puut RC'ye 
':lnd me infonned of the ICl's i;nJings in this area. 

Sin~ereJy, 

Jj~Vil1 


